
 
  

April 1st, 2003 
 
 
 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
 
 
Subject:  Letter of Reference 
 
 
Zircadyne Process Equipment has been employed in the chemical industry since the 
early 1960's.  Properly applied, designed and fabricated Zircadyne equipment has 
been shown to be virtually indestructible and has performed well for decades.  As 
the largest producer of Zirconium mill products for the chemical process industry, 
Wah Chang has come to understand that a knowledgeable fabricator who has 
significant experience in designing and fabricating Zircadyne Process Equipment is 
often the key which determines the success or failure of a project. 
 
The staff at TITAN Metal Fabricators represents the essence of this balance of 
experience and knowledge.  Although TITAN itself is a new name in the industry, 
the personnel are seasoned professionals with a very results oriented, customer-
first and innovative approach.  It has been Wah Chang's privilege for the last 20+ 
years to enjoy a successful personal as well as technical business relationship with 
the individuals at TITAN.  The balance of technical expertise, understanding of the 
market and the needs of the customer make TITAN uniquely qualified to assume a 
leading role in the marketplace. 
 
I have no reservation in recommending TITAN Metal Fabricators to anyone who is 
considering the purchase of Zircadyne Process Equipment.  If I can be of any 
assistance in providing further information regarding TITAN's capabilities, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
DOUG BRENIZER 
Manager, CPI Zirconium 
Wah Chang 
Ph: (541) 967-6906 
 
 


